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PRESIDENT'S NOTE 
 

Happy Monday WHS Families, 
  
We hope you enjoyed the beautiful weekend! 
  
Our November 14th PFA Meeting, originally scheduled for 7pm will be 
moved earlier to 6:15pm so parents are able to attend the Coalition for a 
Safer Community's Speaker, Harry Cunnane, on Gateway Drugs at 7pm 
(Flyer Below). 
 
A huge thank you to WHS Parents (alumni & current) who put on a very 
informative and well-received seminar last week on "Preparing for a College 
Interview". We had 50+ Juniors and Seniors take advantage of our huge 
"parental" knowledge base as many parents in our community are 
interviewers for the their alma mater. Thank you to Diane Cipro, Susan 
Swartz & Cate Fortier for their wonderful presentation and thank you to 
Catherine Valega, Beth Lapore, Jamie Spencer, Andrew Spencer and Gina 
Marisol Altaras for assisting. We would love to continue these type of "parent 
run" seminars. Our next topic will be "Protecting Your Cyber Reputation". 
Many college coaches, internship and future employers will look students up 
on-line. Lets help prepare our kids! If anyone in our parent community works 
in HR or hiring and can speak to this topic please click here. These seminars 
are held during WINBLOCK. We hope to put this on in the Spring.  
 
Last week your students were treated to a complimentary WHS Spirit Shirt 
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from the PFA. The school is planning on having a "Red Out" this 
Wednesday. Please remind your student to wear their new t-shirt to show 
their Red & Black spirit on Wednesday, November 2nd! 
 
Please keep the following items on your radar: 
  
  

 Election Day Bake Sale: WE NEED YOU 
BAKERS!! Tuesday, November, 8th Election Day Bake Sale-
 Join the WHS class officers and Student Council members at 
the annual Election Day Bake Sale from 8:00 am - 6:00 
pm. Sign up to bring individually-wrapped baked goods 
throughout the day. Polls are open all day- you can drop off 
any time. All proceeds will be split between each grade for 
their events (dances, prom, class dinners, etc). Don't you miss 
all the bake sales from elementary school? If not ~ have your 
kids bake something! It's a great opportunity to fundraise!  

 
 

 Fall Spirit Fair: Saturday, November 19th between 10AM - 
1PM in the WHS Dining Commons. WHS teams, clubs, and 
organizations will be selling RED AND BLACK branded gear, 
as well as Winchester-themed items. Come and do some 
holiday shopping, show your support and be part of the fun. 
You won’t want to miss it! More info on how to sign up for a 
table below.  

  
 
As always, please reach out to us for anything at all. Have a great 
week! 
  
Warmly,  
Brenda Mandile & Adrienne Spignesi 
Co Chairs 
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WHS IMPORTANT DATES - MARK YOUR CALENDAR 

 

 



2022-2023 District School Calendar  
 

 

 

 

 

FRI 11/4 - Class of 2023 Masquerade Ball - 7:00-9:30 PM, Town 
Hall 
 

MON 11/7 - Q2 begins - Semester 2 starts again as a Day 1 

 

TUE 11/8 - NO SCHOOL 

 

MON 11/14 - PFA Meeting 6:15 pm (new time -was 7pm), WHS Rm LG1 

 

FRI 11/11 - NO SCHOOL 

 

SAT 11/19 - Spirit Fair - 1 AM - 1 PM, WHS Dining Commons  
 

SUN 11/20 - WHS Unified/Adaptive Flag Football - 1-3 PM, 
Manchester Turf Field 

 

TUE 11/22 - Thanksgiving Pie pick-up 

 

WED 11/23 - Early release day 

 

THU 11/24 - NO SCHOOL - Winchester vs. Woburn Football game - 
10:30 AM - Knowlton Field 

 

FRI 11/25 - NO SCHOOL 

 

 

 

 

COLLEGE VISITS 

 

The following colleges will be visiting WHS in the Guidance 
Department @ 8AM (unless otherwise noted). 

 

All Juniors and Seniors are welcome!  
 

MON 10/31 

Bryant University 

Wheaton College 

  
TUE 11/1 
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Salem State University 

St. Joseph's College of Maine                    
  
WED 11/2 

Bucknell University 

Southern New Hampshire University 

  
THU 11/3 

Lynn University 

Rensselaer Polytechnic Institute  
 

 

 

 

WHSPFA DIRECT APPEAL 

 

 

 

 

 

 

WPS SYMPTOMATIC TESTING OPPORTUNITY 

  
Covid-19 is still among us in our community. Our collective  
district goal is to limit the spread of the virus in our school  
community and protect our students, teachers and staff.  

Staying home when sick is one of our best mitigation  
strategies against COVID-19 as it helps reduce spread. 

 



Over the past two weeks we have seen an increased number  
of students coming to school feeling ill.  

 

Please do not assume your student has a common cold  
or seasonal allergies. You must keep your student  

home if they are sick.   
We strongly encourage you to test your symptomatic student  

prior to coming to school. We recommend at least one negative  
self antigen test and a significant improvement in symptoms  
before returning to school. Best practice is two negative self  

antigen tests 24-48 hours apart and/or a PCR test.  
 

If your student tests positive for COVID-19,  
please report the positive case here; 

Positive COVID-19 Test Reporting Form. 
 
 

COVID-19 Symptom List:  
-Nasal congestion or runny nose (not due to other known causes, 
such as allergies) when in combination with other symptoms 

-Cough (not due to other known cause, such as chronic cough)  
-Sore throat, when in combination with other symptoms  
-Headache when in combination with other symptoms  
-Fatigue, when in combination with other symptoms 

-Fever (100.0° Fahrenheit or higher), chills, or shaking chills  
-Difficulty breathing or shortness of breath  
-New loss of taste or smell  
-Muscle aches or body aches  
-Nausea, vomiting, or diarrhea when in combination with other 
symptoms 

 

WPS Symptomatic Testing Opportunity: 

 

If your student becomes ill during the school day, the school  
nurses will assess your student to determine if a rapid antigen  
test is needed. Performing a BinaxNow test in school will be  

based on the school nurse's assessment. 
 

Symptomatic testing program has returned and a BinaxNow  
antigen test may be administered in the health offices if the 

https://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001VmbvGnLC6woQiH7jZLstRnK9W7WboCwZwB1WbJ-YVbGL42vhDzCySnTOQ0TwlcNtAUIUVRAC_00LNp8uO5-lWD0a6IRmaSvDiCw6RkZ3KWBmS2Uy_Bsmff1AAaevjjfk8skH0c0BC2_TV60SDUPars01Fyoj5mJj_-x1L_ijwEjDN-f5RCn104UJqgvvtId7HEsEMKVQfTAGWNatoI_ahvjiiA1Ktd36FijTCFdGPJXE8iVZeh_-iwRvMNUj9y_fKX8gjZX2DmmBWHBgWZ0peZEwKtH5pFyUPLeCSaQF5tSGgVae4jPEhRcRkIhpPDHaI8Xd-nxujzv3KZEHI0LM1sJLTrlL4sc_CdTZtaMQ5eLHry1Djt8JS7Xa2Xg48p52SjG_mLRMI8qzxS-z_FEXqx6-LsPFlpXQbwSAIKXA8dF1XW-4wAYr9cipMJ62K5n_EiMwIqBkmcTyXTvQz4Kk7NC1xQU2r57EUrZRWNOWGTt6p_8dVPxVfnx6Ipy5HwLW0v0TKzkboJdVdXEt8iD-YbFUJAf1X7aX8bFvpqiUCYphCFDag3ig-_QIWNC7B1_rrKzcw_OdE9fUi-s68ir4abN4DHGXNHKSsOM7sJwRfWb1xwNCy07f9Ax1akcwDZnhoAwEZG0XxKCguMZLJrqfD2QI66Gtl8C77p6tn32aCFqFZVY5cxOodrK9j4XuOOhv5H50T4PKOlChHb7wZjDOsyufYrLW3X6Y0GbEDrB35g6gaV_8YI36jXCqu1VOJdcIXCbi0fqILvR5wLIUqKmlgt9n3Ma5btzKR0dbrLhb75rz0easFHX8cA==&c=k-IrVurYgmvKbEAFLza1FcfcrIP5WBm2K-ha3sa97C3t6T8cjA4Lkw==&ch=E8DvZ-wMCwBjtqHS3FkmKXJZh1OdYaOPBR6S3VBKFngSvxPr3-QvDA==


parent/guardian has completed a consent form.  
 

The NEW 2022-2023 optional test form needs to be  
submitted for this academic year.  

 

You must submit one optional COVID-19 testing consent  
form per student. Note: A consent form must be submitted  

for each student that you agree to participate in the  
symptomatic testing program.  

 

DO NOT forget to hit submit at the end of the form so  
that the consent will be processed. 

 

Please contact me directly with any questions or concerns  
or if you are in need of home self antigen test kits. 

 

Warm regards, 
Stephanie Blass 

COVID-19 Response Coordinator 

sblass@winchesterps.org 

617-827-1904 

 

 

 

 

NOVEMBER SAVE THE DATES 

 

November is a super busy month for WHS students.  
To consolidate all of the dates students and parents are receiving,  

we created a "save the dates!" document.  
Click here to see the fun activities happening in November.   

 

 

 

 

FALL PIES ARE HERE!! 

 

Purchase your favorites from Wilson Farms to support  
the Winchester High School Student Council!  

 

You can also choose to make a donation to  
Enka Pantry to support the town!  

 

Fill out this form to order some delicious pies,  
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including pumpkin, apple, and more. 
Please order by Monday, November 7th,  

and pay by Friday, November 11th. 
 

You can drop off cash or check to the WHS main office.  
 

Pick up your pies on Tuesday, November 22nd at WHS.  
Thank you for your support!!  

 

 

 

 

WINCHESTER PUBLIC SCHOOLS JOB OPENINGS 

 

Check out job openings here for the Winchester Public School 
District. Our schools need good people like YOU! Please pass along 

to local friends and family members too!  
 

 

 

 

NHS TALENT SHOW 

 

Friday, November 18th is the annual NHS Talent Show! 
 

Stop by to watch the town’s talented performers.  
Tickets are free of charge with a suggested donation of $5 or $10.  

 

Reserve your seat here!  
 

All money will go to the Malden Warming Center  
located in Malden, MA.  

 

 

 

 

STUDENT SURVEY 

 

Hey WHS! Your school's Active Citizenship class is conducting 
research to improve our students' mental health.  

 

This survey is completely anonymous and you are free to answer  
any of the questions you are comfortable with!  

 

We appreciate it! 
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CAFETERIA ANNOUNCEMENT 

  
Students are asked to please leave their backpacks at a table  
before proceeding into the cafeteria lunch lines, and to make  
sure they have their ID cards ready to scan at the registers.  
This allows everything to move more quickly and smoothly.   

 

Per the WHS Student Handbook policy, during the lunch 
periods ONLY grades 10-12 have the ability to eat  

off-campus should they choose to do so.  
 

All grades are encouraged to eat outside while still on campus.  
If you do eat outside, please remember you must re-enter  
the building using the main entrance or courtyard doors. 

  
Failure to follow these guidelines will result in  

disciplinary actions by administration.  
 

 

 

 

AP EXAMS  

 

Attention students enrolled in AP classes. To take the exam in May 
2023 you need to fill out the AP exam form and join the AP 

classroom. The AP classroom codes are provided by your teacher. 
AP forms are available at the front desk, outside Room B208 and a 
link is in the Morning Announcement. AP exam form are due 11/8 

without a late fine. After that date there is a $40 late fee per subject.  

Please read the form carefully and check only the exams you will be 
taking.  

 

 

 

 

SPIRIT FAIR 
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The Winchester Spirit Fair is back!  
 

Please come by the high school dining commons on Saturday, 
November 19th between 10 AM - 1 PM for one-stop shopping  

for holiday gifts for friends and family while you support  
WHS’s teams, clubs, and organizations!  

 

If you want to sign up for your team, club, or organization, please  
fill out this form and register. Stop by, say hi to your friends,  

and snag your Red & Black branded sweats, beanies, masks,  
and tees! Golf umbrellas and stadium cushions! Blankets and  
baked goods, and so much more! Get your holiday shopping  
done early! And don’t forget your canned soup and crackers  

donations to the ENKA Society Food Pantry! 
Questions? Ask student reps: 

Elle O’Connor, Charlie Savage, or Addison Adams 

 

CLASS OF 2023 NEWS 
 

 

 

 

SENIOR CLASS PHOTO 

  

ATTENTION CLASS OF 2023!  
 

We are taking an ALL-CLASS photo during WIN on  
THIS WEDNESDAY, November 2nd.  

Please report to the gym right after G block for the photo. You will 
be able to leave once it is done.   
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https://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001VmbvGnLC6woQiH7jZLstRnK9W7WboCwZwB1WbJ-YVbGL42vhDzCySsB3oS1F-0VnP13AEA8p9l538HaNOpc5RV-C4phcvGVqzi_tr7vOReQjP4F5VtQWmEdQZLCMeEARqM5sWsuAMl3D43_XjZnSRXtsuSMcSObW_MD2X-ibDNDSMycqabHYooaSxasvwVzEimdi3tPbVFNpXGg_4YyhANeF8rrPtEOf2jq5-aUERpesHfhsFkTqwUv521kUBM9MortC5lNDHjNla9TQTaFTKg==&c=k-IrVurYgmvKbEAFLza1FcfcrIP5WBm2K-ha3sa97C3t6T8cjA4Lkw==&ch=E8DvZ-wMCwBjtqHS3FkmKXJZh1OdYaOPBR6S3VBKFngSvxPr3-QvDA==


WEAR YOUR NEW RED WHS SHIRT! 

 

 

 

 

CLASS OF 2023 "MASQUERADE" 

 

Attention Seniors!  
 

The Class of 2023 Officers will be collecting contracts and  
payment during lunch on November 1st, and November 2nd  

and can also be turned in to Ms. Quigley's office at  
E110 during any other day of the week.  

 

Contracts and payment must be turned in together and  
must be handed in no later than Wednesday, November 2nd.  

 

The Masquerade Ball will be held at Town Hall from 7:00-9:30 PM  
on Friday, November 4th, and tickets are $30.  

 

Contracts can also be found in the main office for those who  
haven't grabbed them. Thank you and hope to see you all there! 



 

 

Attention Parents:  
 

We are also looking for food and decorations help.  
 

We appreciate your support in making our first  
senior dance a memorable event! 

 

 

 

 

YEARBOOKS 

 

The yearbook staff is already hard at work on your senior's 
yearbook, and we wanted to make sure important information is in 

your hands! 
 

Here some info you'll want you to keep on your radar this fall: 
 

https://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001VmbvGnLC6woQiH7jZLstRnK9W7WboCwZwB1WbJ-YVbGL42vhDzCySrnTAY_zG6tgY3RlzKqd1rtfrQwKQQXiE8APCW2WMx0_-nfSWYrJc2Qi6FK-eywR6VRl3frAfIsp-TRDy34XsT0159Bd-l7S4btFQoqvGyFbg8vF2613FEpTmQOD4E1pH_xT4v44fTM6-6S5043mAILk4ImMrbCwNW9krGiq3KwtuNSB4rN0EHJviM2T1gXhqkBDNeQle7oL9RP1DVF-DniAa5CYXgOqCbitohsN4snwsoJTWnungedKLLGKGu5Wsc7eOJGXIoYjMqTk9Pni7X5E-27QrO3v0rVFFVEPzZQSRzn7M9ATGPQEXXbcLMyDwGc9YXXeamIa8mtltIAeYIB1FpW4J2OpOAJz3ZvQgOsGBPVKvBnE_Nvjjut1jYNEY9h1YfcMZn08HVKG3RVrTlxvmWHBax0lwXhJrP9yCjFBB_j2_hodD-ipf4ET2DVLs6WOdJ46GCGtSxMzI2HR9tyQrq-nIP8eIzNqwvhQPZBoBPNPirHW4tFenHs8o7gnC5hCaM-Kt8rTMrgTDzLuSvzUOMq-Kpbl7ETt4IBHzouZVn83TbxmrJJutb631Ke4GkclX8qRMeKPVvFxgnhWtAOidFAlkMx3j6R_RDqjg69W2_kg_L0Md2xhiUJ9oPpARb-SZ-owQW-ugNAKn73llIcg0r5-pluR4oGZfrY9VfNHLDTo944Sy_BqIo4P9bESsd3IHJgcUaiS&c=k-IrVurYgmvKbEAFLza1FcfcrIP5WBm2K-ha3sa97C3t6T8cjA4Lkw==&ch=E8DvZ-wMCwBjtqHS3FkmKXJZh1OdYaOPBR6S3VBKFngSvxPr3-QvDA==
https://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001VmbvGnLC6woQiH7jZLstRnK9W7WboCwZwB1WbJ-YVbGL42vhDzCySrnTAY_zG6tgWZPIejOYsbL5ymh79NZGaF3W4cvWku-SVRGuuAbqN7X50W9JuJWQ1hhqtme43r4ncIFc606H3PvHcH1KK4IFq5ZD226-3iuWdH6GKfhCo2IxNkogDm1xAlQm4JgQ2-fwfZ6THt4ALyy_t0KDub4TlZa4onUIAr8Pb7V_8XmGCRXbIMW_AscCB9WwvcpdB7G9_Vns4LHSvuycYpEFD3gReZGZEAHHyKvrfyxkO1ZGFgCDqYlGm4_raWr75kqQp38eBsGTYAVVsZYinvxnD2XO4wOgFd_NtXcdj8dvuH37hl0VXgo6yYnsofC2cjS8Lnwp_0XJO_zMPhapm0qRVD1VLjJeGNypeEMk0sN3tDtzLS7d8kcmi-o3PfESwfWJLxuRSaOLFvbJuY5QAGpRkGn9F7MZeY-7jWz20eUIo7gE8WlLNwByKUF5EN-EvNJFsHNSvBJhJ7WgnIhpAyJxMSDsrccPi8RyXt8ultpc9b_if8x1hnrpfxlBy7Sj3CXLrIeHR4MUS0hTLpRdMrYr7eD2AsI7kDeCQPaVKAPQdoFxDmPIN3V61EnZh1lZPtheDG9eLOlgD02AWFi96YO186Tfb8jgxU_WU5nLIsKqYdHM7dcM1j08nngapZrdqNju5cq9rBedp_v9a6LXXyz-1KOWux7tEFG4yuFKy67JCCeKxYiGNufTfqlRbQ==&c=k-IrVurYgmvKbEAFLza1FcfcrIP5WBm2K-ha3sa97C3t6T8cjA4Lkw==&ch=E8DvZ-wMCwBjtqHS3FkmKXJZh1OdYaOPBR6S3VBKFngSvxPr3-QvDA==


1: Be sure to buy your yearbook, as we usually sell out each year - 
and we order very few extras. CLICK HERE to purchase. 

 

2: Be sure your child submits their senior portrait by our Dec. 1 
deadline. For more info, CLICK HERE. 

 

3: Lastly, begin to think about a senior family ad in the yearbook.  
Our PDF of instructions walks you step-by-step through how to do 
this. For guaranteed space and best pricing, submit by December 

1. For more information, CLICK HERE. 
 

That's all for now! We hope your senior is having a great  
start to the year! 

 

The WHS Yearbook Staff 
 

 

 

 

FUTURE DATES FOR PLANNING  

More details in the Spring 

 

Wednesday, May 31st
 
~ Prom at the Fairmont Copley Plaza  

 

Friday, June 2nd ~ Graduation & All Night Graduation Party  
 

CLASS OF 2024 NEWS 
 

KEEP UP WITH THE CLASS OF ‘24 

 

Instagram @winchesterclassof2024 

 

Facebook @ WHS Class of 2024 

 

Need to reach the parent advisors?  
Danielle Adams  

Pam Balfanz  
Michelle Blumsack  

Leigh Hurd  

https://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001VmbvGnLC6woQiH7jZLstRnK9W7WboCwZwB1WbJ-YVbGL42vhDzCySl1rB1m2qLYaGNUg2vNwfR1cWoB9sVEmioyc4vNzIgx9ivse82wUwVCZxA7E2_4x-lViEvcqHHCsjJyanO6iwQUmbIZGHnOMvlPiQPAeO_IQ6DM4FkRo6-Ep5_ChtAL0zIEMmd7jSCGQl7ck1r0pD9fhSCZ9RqSXl_wOMLzExtBg-IBD0ozcX0xKA9zAlS8L1THF9XgtO9qiVoM71tNAKSNTXc8ZLbz0kFyZZ-hm--4wjZ8xaUJ1z6rQZjCDUMUXZMAOtNcp_bcRDisyviV5EU0Djmd0gVQ5tFqoGwWttO1Xu0pLb7_RfWe8rmz4ZacClO0UtQHPM9SxJMU6mx8plSPibCYXcipk9EQXkELFDqOykJRiyGxaGzESfOBFY7GGDvGOQXkBBabIHMhKF5zw9EteilO-OelMlSKMlz6MPNBOEGoT2npUHa_FcGjgTyYAViox0gWFsWMoh5GDCiMqmhe200tRERt5pq1QqWxxtwwAMmIwVzub1zowrigcGBUz5Y1EyIC12l6jMxIcv7llNpbGvuu4M0kEe0f9PXTnfGAtMHpnuw-b9yslKH1Zyj7bOQ==&c=k-IrVurYgmvKbEAFLza1FcfcrIP5WBm2K-ha3sa97C3t6T8cjA4Lkw==&ch=E8DvZ-wMCwBjtqHS3FkmKXJZh1OdYaOPBR6S3VBKFngSvxPr3-QvDA==
https://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001VmbvGnLC6woQiH7jZLstRnK9W7WboCwZwB1WbJ-YVbGL42vhDzCySl1rB1m2qLYa2pD9Wu01Ku-JncuebgA9ijjidMud7ZFPDlFnhCy2PeZ_APW1iO2CGCFGcR74ria_4eWAe38wK_Rt9liyyG0-fbRf8EchtsTgk7q-HvfKScu6uFzIIIeG3g3N3LD8TnAdLHdY96RmqbT9F0Mw9NfBVBa31mQiWZqeK1Gkdsx_YWZCsmuXVQZ_sAsGJ7x-cNgYLfZwMEIy6_Np5IUyDYeV6M736rCYSD8Az9JNf5qsQGeStajh74M_yEKd4MsuT_Q8bRE0Is962vS2lrz2x74LfwRLC8t8FnOQuZEVqFg0MHtS-2atPDbI3eVf9VSRDD81GqScLrSOpMGKn6K1jBiHzBX6vqFNM--AgSY4WC_XXZp_KmdUqPsO-y6nNiDi-SzhEd_kDQC_2UDwTpjcTe3E4YEi6ELoAUWlyo7vYDdMf0I3baOmdwkN9mxOZE8Hivt41WEsASBsY2QGWlnNExYg29U9WOFbMKJ7SzJolDCdTrTNdHPqN7AanQ08ROIul4R7m-QJGOKPJp4Mdzds6ZTYJodwe_xzFkIihEdE4hbU_poC9-uZNxL2STAc0TLGAh9jyG-RgVWp2QSpkevUhg_8IBLnO5A8G6jUYCUweYRMtC0=&c=k-IrVurYgmvKbEAFLza1FcfcrIP5WBm2K-ha3sa97C3t6T8cjA4Lkw==&ch=E8DvZ-wMCwBjtqHS3FkmKXJZh1OdYaOPBR6S3VBKFngSvxPr3-QvDA==
https://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001VmbvGnLC6woQiH7jZLstRnK9W7WboCwZwB1WbJ-YVbGL42vhDzCySl1rB1m2qLYa-e6YTjVKjdNCKENeL5ikjvZR9N-rkG0XDQ42qJfNsrgdO1MwkICUh0py8iAcY0pGTk5Jk84hLPC6KUbg9n7boQSpj19JAXnZktsADOhmMUjcijsyAYNXRdjMwial047pDKsSiLNP_VV_fHLuMN-DV-doW2hfSLtO45iq5GVLku7GgOR-TCf8RLW81_Pymsj2s1pibSxTuTMpEaCYlJrW_uX8Xtbbu7a5774yjur8cUlZM6j44MP1w0C9sthmYTvRkrIAbPIkU8Q7Q4qphduvv5p1mK9CJyPB2eeqWnMZDSEFLkuuEQJUcw6sDeL064QGgi_YBdLBoLBKm5pzmsF8lYcEqzHpk3iAHAwTFx8lOdGQ9kR4occokyn4bmiGtEiZXZ92WQzinn29i2kE-6mZEIqWd9LCuEdMt0mJtMXD2LK0DT_EYAD7Ac8gpix31mk9VMioYu0al2mYPM-fPigxpCVFc7lpUjPHJsvUOSTeD-OMLDznvRJV8-__YRm1qoLM1L3JLEN3cgbpJ6CGgBDywBFA5dRmu2W4u7L9GztMjsNAAux_dmI3QP4gCLPhv-5hK8Yog9YNp6yqn-2Do_EuzTAQvrYNzDPprNverDGJ_OE=&c=k-IrVurYgmvKbEAFLza1FcfcrIP5WBm2K-ha3sa97C3t6T8cjA4Lkw==&ch=E8DvZ-wMCwBjtqHS3FkmKXJZh1OdYaOPBR6S3VBKFngSvxPr3-QvDA==
mailto:awesome.adams@yahoo.com
mailto:pbalfanz@icloud.com
mailto:blumsackm@aol.com
mailto:leighhurd@gmail.com


 

 

CLASS OF 2025 NEWS 
 

Check back here for updates 

 

CLASS OF 2026 NEWS 
 

The Class of 2026 are selling Black Winchester 
Sweatshirts! Don't miss out! ORDER NOW and get them 

before the holidays!  Anyone can order! 

Adult and Children sizes! Hoodies $40 and Crewneck $35 

Fill out this FORM  

 

Questions? Please reach out to your Class Moms  
Judy Cox, Akari Dollard, Mai Harrison & Juan LI  

at thewhsclassof2026@gmail.com 
 

https://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001VmbvGnLC6woQiH7jZLstRnK9W7WboCwZwB1WbJ-YVbGL42vhDzCySrnTAY_zG6tgVnZD_hOOpmB47vz9ESHD98CN7SRlIS60g0lw8rQ3ebyUSnNaFC-l2mW60g3Cx9eSbwNq4UzSq-9at_8YrO1TNaRnnnqFAsMQgsuEVZIoj0x8u4lHP2J_6eQoHe0ARXwJjSR6vS3UaqabfcZj-QQMZ0yOaLFLVKduCyLaldf6lqatCc1BukzzUFxH0u1qJfyQ&c=k-IrVurYgmvKbEAFLza1FcfcrIP5WBm2K-ha3sa97C3t6T8cjA4Lkw==&ch=E8DvZ-wMCwBjtqHS3FkmKXJZh1OdYaOPBR6S3VBKFngSvxPr3-QvDA==
https://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001VmbvGnLC6woQiH7jZLstRnK9W7WboCwZwB1WbJ-YVbGL42vhDzCySrnTAY_zG6tgVnZD_hOOpmB47vz9ESHD98CN7SRlIS60g0lw8rQ3ebyUSnNaFC-l2mW60g3Cx9eSbwNq4UzSq-9at_8YrO1TNaRnnnqFAsMQgsuEVZIoj0x8u4lHP2J_6eQoHe0ARXwJjSR6vS3UaqabfcZj-QQMZ0yOaLFLVKduCyLaldf6lqatCc1BukzzUFxH0u1qJfyQ&c=k-IrVurYgmvKbEAFLza1FcfcrIP5WBm2K-ha3sa97C3t6T8cjA4Lkw==&ch=E8DvZ-wMCwBjtqHS3FkmKXJZh1OdYaOPBR6S3VBKFngSvxPr3-QvDA==


 

 

WHS SPORTS 
 

WE WANT TO HEAR FROM YOU! 

 

If you have scores from games and pictures of WHS athletes in 
action 

please email them to us!  
 

All team schedules can be found at WHS Team Schedules 
 

 

 

 

 

 

mailto:whspfanewsletter@gmail.com
https://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001VmbvGnLC6woQiH7jZLstRnK9W7WboCwZwB1WbJ-YVbGL42vhDzCySttkCIfbLTwRX-siVP29tfirkHy7qMtOM8gNb0GiF8rx9FAQQGZFCyv8XG_uuKW39QZLlfpPOKQKoWaK0b_iCTCK4Wc8T3nzHbJpvwIz1GRCah3PXsWIqy4BwSS9wywz1w==&c=k-IrVurYgmvKbEAFLza1FcfcrIP5WBm2K-ha3sa97C3t6T8cjA4Lkw==&ch=E8DvZ-wMCwBjtqHS3FkmKXJZh1OdYaOPBR6S3VBKFngSvxPr3-QvDA==


Winter Sports Registration is now open!  

Click this link to register!  

 

 

 

 

BOYS SOCCER 

  
The boys soccer team is selling these warm waterproof blankets 
and the ever-popular trucker hats! Blankets are $50 and hats are 
$35. Supplies are limited, so get yours right away! These make 

great gifts for the holidays! Email Monica Ross if you're interested. 

 

 

The freshman boys' soccer team closed out their undefeated 
season by beating Reading 4-0!! What a season!  

 

https://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001VmbvGnLC6woQiH7jZLstRnK9W7WboCwZwB1WbJ-YVbGL42vhDzCySnTOQ0TwlcNtLvmin3UMeTE4YSxdCZkD6lv1wjD6aFm_p5yiHTNsRZXkppOgvz5wk1JrCuojgVQ6rVkmbRxwB4wYi6XZVMBzcA==&c=k-IrVurYgmvKbEAFLza1FcfcrIP5WBm2K-ha3sa97C3t6T8cjA4Lkw==&ch=E8DvZ-wMCwBjtqHS3FkmKXJZh1OdYaOPBR6S3VBKFngSvxPr3-QvDA==
mailto:monica_ross@msn.com


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

CROSS COUNTRY 

Girls and boys ran hard against Lexington! 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

FIELD HOCKEY 

 

Field Hockey Photos from Friday's Win against Woburn 

 



 

 

Five WHS Varsity Field Hockey players are selected as  
Middlesex League Liberty Division All-Stars.  

 

Please join me in congratulating Sally Burke, Annie Ettenhofer, 
Carly Geddes, Julia Legere, and Maddie Walsh.  

 

Winchester players made up 25% of the players selected to  
represent the Liberty Division. That is quite a statement! 

 

Also, in addition to being selected as a Liberty Division All-Star,  
Carly Geddes was selected for the All-Conference Team.  



The All-Conference team is composed of the 11 players  
that the 12 league coaches recognize as the best players in  

the entire league. Way to go Carly! 
 

 

 

Coach Whitey’s 50th!!! Happy Birthday Coach! 
 

 

 

 

FOOTBALL 
 

The boys varsity football team beat Arlington 23-20 with an 
amazing TD drive with only one minute on the clock! The game was 
a constant back and forth, with the Red and Black holding onto the 

lead  
as the last seconds passed. Congratulations boys!!! 

 



 

 



 

Does your child thrive in an inclusive environment and want  
to come out for an afternoon of flag football in a safe and  

fun setting with peers? 



 

Please join the WHS Football Team, cheerleaders, and  
coaches for an exciting day of Unified Flag Football and Cheer  
on Sunday, Nov. 20th from 1-3 PM at Manchester Turf Field. 

 

No previous experience is necessary! 
 

Click to register your player for the event.  
 

Email with Questions  
 

 

Thursday, 11/24 come to the annual Winchester vs. Woburn 
Thanksgiving Day Football Game.  

 

Swing by to cheer on our football team as they face  
their rivals at 10:30 AM at Knowlton Field! 

 

 

 

 

 GIRLS SOCCER 

 

The Winchester Girls Varsity Team won the Middlesex League title 
this week. Here in their final game versus Reading with a 1-0 
win. Final league record of 12-1-3 with 11 shut out games!!  

Talk about an amazing season!! 

https://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001VmbvGnLC6woQiH7jZLstRnK9W7WboCwZwB1WbJ-YVbGL42vhDzCySiVFsHohxHZ_y0z0jc572ouJpPtYJEU8wmEWeTKg56wqsZLXRkeSp7f_fHTWLK5hDBOhf4jOuqa-ckYWvJYZeJRvlx5c33t6Rx95OLDf1LHJc3rR5H10L9XeR6nMG7HsFBjejN3uThp6PK1AbCusjdWiZtTEvKDXguLv_DIKom84NE916Oj_7BDzKJRRz1Rwu4129-N52fJWu2R6wQPfQXlm5231i2v_Xg==&c=k-IrVurYgmvKbEAFLza1FcfcrIP5WBm2K-ha3sa97C3t6T8cjA4Lkw==&ch=E8DvZ-wMCwBjtqHS3FkmKXJZh1OdYaOPBR6S3VBKFngSvxPr3-QvDA==
mailto:gretchen@centurelli.org


 

 

 

 

 

GOLF 

 

The team is selling a limited supply of our best-selling  
WHS Swag including new string backpacks and hats!  

To order, please go to the WHS Golf team's website here.  
 

The roster and schedule are also posted on the site, too, so please 
come cheer them on as they head on to the States!  

Congrats to the team on a great season! 

https://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001VmbvGnLC6woQiH7jZLstRnK9W7WboCwZwB1WbJ-YVbGL42vhDzCySnTOQ0TwlcNt-5YyuK_ZY7R3cK3__-QEJ1oTbc38o28-MZa3SqGKEGp1GdTCECM7GwYFhSkqplkdoamEGx03yDrp-8kghpZiFi_ED2s7N2wgPmtsaPPylODk-gr82RO0MjAdyExZk29ijGe6CABKF9DN95p9lIZCwkCSMzCorj0W0hOCv4VBY3CSoVYxXCM3BFSbEIRhI4CDEoYSp4bAt5dIgn82n31RRLgijY5tguS4tKoyXIG7YTBoQc7t1VpKmXPjFzk1PD1v68T11LZrViFqRNjg4tI4KgpHI6SYXZrotzKLvUfCdYzRQlAkFx8xeBu0c_Fo3LDr3D0wlMHT2wiDfN6GOm1Fkjo1evEuWdYP5x_XfW_oNWpDNFfs9TV_VJjINREIR6VaNstkl4YJs8VrYmfQd28u-kkj6IaalyPLp1i3ELn7w0TMxGSVjNvGMFUZdVkvv3SbdhQ77MTSOYudQeXJ3fNENPLeH8oi8Tu4LULavuUgqZbd348yANYNMVmyBClQx-BgLdQJfxw08TkGXwDQT8QyT0bYSWusR3T1F6wgwj9ypXFAHxJ6juTr3ryLRltjLw3JqhWxP1S_LxwJILAvBq_0dYlXV5MALlf-2giE0n2sBcZBVwC6Y8MDqNttLEW9fn2NF4QFVBNliSL0K9OubtWAruyx37mgnW-g6XcRsd12OL2i-o82weTEEKs81vJfoPXc&c=k-IrVurYgmvKbEAFLza1FcfcrIP5WBm2K-ha3sa97C3t6T8cjA4Lkw==&ch=E8DvZ-wMCwBjtqHS3FkmKXJZh1OdYaOPBR6S3VBKFngSvxPr3-QvDA==
https://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001VmbvGnLC6woQiH7jZLstRnK9W7WboCwZwB1WbJ-YVbGL42vhDzCySnTOQ0TwlcNtWreCJnyG3giMO-EcbyjFx6vGWQ6pNXC3Q63Lamppr1RsoWC0WMRwmd5udWAaYhUQKbY6bZVS4swnK_TeJLnWtkMPtIdw0V-Epp0mya8mdUL0k1rD7bwutEjl9T-6-Ho9GbjLUxuuOn_whaz1P42ak5sguU8QlcVA73U1s0nzmEt97hj9Q7tEuxqz4F6NR22GywpNIAX3cMv26mIMc5Fk7bSCaaFZsJ6V2n_23mZ6WKGZOJqefRe5XM-G7ngnsE1MLMyT_YvOheJ0uiuKB9CjZkDSQCOoYt3Ojt5TdkNr-ZXh46yu5XGGyWOTBt3k_0vWHD1boVpYIabOBXkukj6WxqDgCTc06xLu8xsMGfGjcEGdpBEirKPCFWXavxqEwp6gfGA2yN_eYnuL1HYQlMP4jHpE1xpq2CZYjS-SjAttzAMAxnq1JG8Ev6v-nVl27mJ1N5lBKbbUGMFOWASQReusmbsjODGi5nl4qph9lKrSuj2OsPVpPzLkbrEehyN1HN3g4-HoDGYCyimJce6MZ2FQQNiRm2O7MDuJL76EvMl2HEhIMWSsmteNajr4gDg3-GJGqHfqeGA77rtf1xyKMaJjVASmY7MEn8u7nr5NaB8JJF8=&c=k-IrVurYgmvKbEAFLza1FcfcrIP5WBm2K-ha3sa97C3t6T8cjA4Lkw==&ch=E8DvZ-wMCwBjtqHS3FkmKXJZh1OdYaOPBR6S3VBKFngSvxPr3-QvDA==
https://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001VmbvGnLC6woQiH7jZLstRnK9W7WboCwZwB1WbJ-YVbGL42vhDzCySnTOQ0TwlcNtvbATL1uBnIv-yhJ0jyLqB-XjYH4aVtPOpIYAzt3ecc1SNGIG-MuwZaaoFpmo7VCNsOrbMZBEIImrKgidkfnFFVErBoLVtvaRvuOJMFex3Q3yjFVAlRk2wi-pmLT3dk0uBsU-gymCwT6BRcIQdKag90t2o22dWDFSNaDTj2-h5zG3thCtpX_S-sPfcsn2QnwWCW5kakMoPpGNuoo4KHturKLKafAi4O3Bb7ZZ4UccRopU2W2MpOdy7pjNKu2BGYBgL8KxHgQm4q03QATghlXWyKodosKz8zC8ikHKD4uBjqKTJ4pQv0jgea7ACaApr71LTgstknvCJnKPqR7FeyXad7HSXE6P5Q_Nn1gIvvqBKaNNkrMGDffcTXS1z6llI5yRTceaCuo7R7oEHvLqUhl4KlOgqKnA2yCwH4hMb6RG5eJLnGbUNph-LJ79h7tWdQ6BZlm0jqYkUJvsiFn8uTAmxd2VypttpdKMEFrZMxnbbiHA25TM183YOzQdHov6SRPZ3unw-51IJEScVxKa2LGRF5Lyjg5kua092Q0IKUuSvnPVBvI8s0X-LrqjamsdALQEFpczDO0FCSASYLmOull3rgtBw4mFAqahVtBG_7Ryr9dy9Lg61hSYRrZct3nmVRh9wsvlwja_oKYHQR0TRKMVYLBJAlYfiOtm&c=k-IrVurYgmvKbEAFLza1FcfcrIP5WBm2K-ha3sa97C3t6T8cjA4Lkw==&ch=E8DvZ-wMCwBjtqHS3FkmKXJZh1OdYaOPBR6S3VBKFngSvxPr3-QvDA==


 

 

 

 

 

SWIMMING & DIVING 

The girls competed in the Middlesex League Meet on Thursday at 
Bentley College and came in 2nd out of 9 teams, which is the 
highest they’ve finished in years! CONGRATS! 
 

200 Medley Relay 

Winchester’s A team won the entire event! Emma Kawai swam the 
backstroke, Bess Tesluk swam the breaststroke, Elissa Bennett 
swam the butterfly and Elle Michaud swam the anchor freestyle leg.  
 

200 Free – 32 girls swam 

Elle Michaud – 3rd 

Captain Morgan Landry – 6th 

Emily Moh – 11th 

Jasmine Ding – 17th 

 

200 IM – 31 girls swam 

Emma Kawai – won the event!  



Julia Valcourt – 10th 

Phoenix Chamberlin – 17th 

Anamaria Andronesi – 23rd 

 

50 Free – 140 girls swam 

Nell Chmielewski – 10th 

Megan Han – 11th 

Bridget Kinsey – 15th 

Isabella Yen – 18th 

Calla Archer – 26th 

Nicole Wettstein – 30th 

Melia Altaras – 39th 

Jasmine Ding – 41st 
Grace Liu – 48th 

 

100 Fly – 30 girls swam 

Elissa Bennett – 2nd 

Bess Tesluk – 10th 

Phoenix Chamberlin – 18th 

Emma Zhou – 22nd 

 

100 Free – 35 girls swam 

Elissa Bennett – 2nd 

Captain Morgan Landry – 5th 

Isabella Yen – 24th 

 

500 Free (20 laps) – 31 girls swam  
Elle Michaud – won the event!  
Captain Mary Arangio – 15th 

Anamaria Andronesi – 16th 

Nicole Wettstein – 20th 

 

200 Free Relay – each girl swam a 50 free 

Emily Moh, Bess Tesluk, Captain Morgan Landry & Megan Han – 
4th 

 

100 Back – 33 girls swam 

Emma Kawai – won the event!  
Captain Mary Arangio – 9th 

Emily Moh – 10th 



Nell Chmielewski – 13th 

 

100 Breast – 32 girls swam 

Bess Tesluk – 9th 

Melia Altaras – 14th 

Captain Julia Valcourt – 17th 

 

400 Free Relay – each girls swam a 100 free 

Winchester’s A team won the event – Elissa Bennett, Megan Han, 
Emma Kawai & Elle Michaud  

 

 

 

 

VOLLEYBALL 

 

Congratulations to the Volleyball team! 
  

Their win against Woburn makes them the Liberty League 
Champions! The week started with a win over rival Woburn and  
then a mid week win over Lexington. Friday night’s victory over 

Reading was the last regular season game and SENIOR night for  
the girls varsity volleyball team. The stands were full of family  
and friends to celebrate the seniors and recognize a fantastic  

18-2 regular season. Now they await the schedule for the  
Division 1 State Playoffs.  

  
The photo below shows the moment that the JV team won  

their very exciting and close game.  
 



 

 



 

 



 

 

WHS ARTS, MUSIC & THEATER 
 

Check this section for updates about Arts, Music & Theater 

events and opportunities at WHS. If you have pictures or updates 
about WHS student performances and work 

 please email them to us! 
 

 

 

 

mailto:whspfanewsletter@gmail.com


  
Please join us on Wednesday, 

November 2nd,7pm at WHS library 
for our First General Meeting! Catch 
up with old friends and /or meet new 

ones!  
 
 

Winchester Friends of Music  
  

What do we do? We support Winchester’s K-12 music programs, 
volunteering at performances, cheering on Winchester’s music 

teachers and budding musicians, providing grants, and doing all that 
great stuff that friends do � —  

check out our website to learn more!  
  

So how can you help? We are always grateful for donations, and 
Winchester Friends of Music is a 501(c)(3) public charity, so all 

donations are tax deductible. And we always welcome 
volunteers! Creating the beautiful backdrops for our kids’ musical 

performances (think concerts Strawberry Pops & Jazz's In the 
Mood), doing publicity, selling tickets, ushering—we have so much 

fun and get to enjoy wonderful performances.  
 

Our first volunteering opportunity this fall are our Concession 
Stands! Come join us for a fun filled night of hearing our WHS Band, 

cheerleaders cheer and football play! Sign up HERE. 
  

If you would like to donate, you can do so via the website—every 
dollar counts! Thank you for your consideration! 

 

Winchester Friends of Music Board 

Mai Harrison (President) 

Laura Colella (Vice President) 

Adrienne Spignesi (Secretary) 

Maura Sullivan (Treasurer) 

 

 

 

 

 

WHS CLUBS & GROUPS 
 

https://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001VmbvGnLC6woQiH7jZLstRnK9W7WboCwZwB1WbJ-YVbGL42vhDzCySlYdqrKKBOWJR9FdM4WlwY8qQ8V9RirFAbvfA10U_n-RBrQMwtlgCTC2qoGCjBUHoiaqFmV0lQqSmwd99YAMftaIGxtiUiKfxM_xNlTK3QSWUe-sqBaaiPc=&c=k-IrVurYgmvKbEAFLza1FcfcrIP5WBm2K-ha3sa97C3t6T8cjA4Lkw==&ch=E8DvZ-wMCwBjtqHS3FkmKXJZh1OdYaOPBR6S3VBKFngSvxPr3-QvDA==
https://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001VmbvGnLC6woQiH7jZLstRnK9W7WboCwZwB1WbJ-YVbGL42vhDzCySupxeYerntFsIrpo9vOlZiy-L3RarqQKXKqhqB0tfDyhUgGOeMN_HFAh8yJgc4hG1nwHW5touQtMWkIEvsrzVzFR8WSmhrdnkjdZhJf9g0VR2U2EdvblqpP2lXiikEYVIsrMEvJMihnj&c=k-IrVurYgmvKbEAFLza1FcfcrIP5WBm2K-ha3sa97C3t6T8cjA4Lkw==&ch=E8DvZ-wMCwBjtqHS3FkmKXJZh1OdYaOPBR6S3VBKFngSvxPr3-QvDA==
https://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001VmbvGnLC6woQiH7jZLstRnK9W7WboCwZwB1WbJ-YVbGL42vhDzCySs7KXIHEJWc33xd9CCj-1gAdCtK6Z-tCkFU2kI1roKyqOmRzogo1LBaDAMZVwf9oq0PaowRYH1x5BKcVU_JW7be-AAr_bvc2RKn201POCiC1rd7k7rg33fFgUjz_5SEoaD0uagJx77k0mjDkmRDIVWKZnXCIRcTvpQ==&c=k-IrVurYgmvKbEAFLza1FcfcrIP5WBm2K-ha3sa97C3t6T8cjA4Lkw==&ch=E8DvZ-wMCwBjtqHS3FkmKXJZh1OdYaOPBR6S3VBKFngSvxPr3-QvDA==


Click here for a list of WHS Clubs and Organizations  

Check this section for current club news, meetings & events 

 

 

 

 

GEMS CLUB 

 

Attention Freshmen, Sophomores and Juniors, we are looking  
for new GEMS members to join our group! GEMS is a  

female empowerment group that gets together to embrace 
confidence, build new friendships, and have fun!  

 

SIGN UP! in Sign Up Genius in Aspen “GEMS” 

JOIN US: in Room C 212 

 

NEWS AROUND TOWN 
 

The WHS PFA does not specifically endorse events and organizations and shares information on 
events and activities that may be of interest to the WHS community as a courtesy for informational 

purposes.  
 

 

 

 

WINCHESTER HEALTH DEPARTMENT: FLU CLINICS 

 

 

 

https://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001VmbvGnLC6woQiH7jZLstRnK9W7WboCwZwB1WbJ-YVbGL42vhDzCySry67SWSin0c9_CiEu47Xa-PN4NdAsUKeMxCHGwY6aJCs45eSFlw02diZAaeUIF2drABB6eONSx5tuFIHU3c9TpQ4OZq84DIeWhukvWi0tLRmT-geW5NXJ-VRkQLefgLsZYlOmRYxrdEF_Xvja3HhIy8HRvZjptH1Jhhu5xz7yDCsCWa9uohxbI=&c=k-IrVurYgmvKbEAFLza1FcfcrIP5WBm2K-ha3sa97C3t6T8cjA4Lkw==&ch=E8DvZ-wMCwBjtqHS3FkmKXJZh1OdYaOPBR6S3VBKFngSvxPr3-QvDA==


General Public Flu Clinics: 
-Coming in October and November.  
-Seasonal & High Dose shots and Flu Mist available.  
-Registration is required!  
-Details and Registration links: Click Here  

 

 

 

 

JUST BID! 

  
It’s fast, it’s fun and it’s for our kids!  

For the next two weeks, you can 
bid online for teacher experiences 

plus some pretty cool stuff for 
adults.  

 
 

Go to: https://auctria.events/wfeejustbid 

 

Bidding opened the morning of Monday October 24th  
and closes on Sunday November 6th at 5 PM.  

 

The auction is in conjunction with WFEE’s Black and White Gala, 
with proceeds coming back to all schools in the form of teacher  
and student grants. Interested in coming to a night of live music, 

blackjack plus dancing and more? A very limited number of tickets 
remain for The Black and White Gala on Saturday November 5th.  

 

Purchase at www.wfee.org. Ticket sales will shut down Tuesday! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

PUBLIC MEETING NOTICE TUESDAY 11/1 

https://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001VmbvGnLC6woQiH7jZLstRnK9W7WboCwZwB1WbJ-YVbGL42vhDzCySn-B_DJOmk0B43RSr4bRR3HDlDrnJrbQdG8lqXHlo5WTDP2SFw9gwXk2EMVgR8BKTQziKdBjvqtXtMLxwWY5n3fGC6ww-Nk5XE_-EnUAsQbzcAr3FYO21PWflNKwMxgpWA==&c=k-IrVurYgmvKbEAFLza1FcfcrIP5WBm2K-ha3sa97C3t6T8cjA4Lkw==&ch=E8DvZ-wMCwBjtqHS3FkmKXJZh1OdYaOPBR6S3VBKFngSvxPr3-QvDA==
https://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001VmbvGnLC6woQiH7jZLstRnK9W7WboCwZwB1WbJ-YVbGL42vhDzCySnTOQ0TwlcNtzRuW5HN8jZpJeYrlNR5Z0LBy_RyhV_Z8SsV3JLU7aKj8NHuksZYJp0Gnw6JiBU6TrTnpwOTWYRTTTMehJBFQDQKPj5bNyQEf&c=k-IrVurYgmvKbEAFLza1FcfcrIP5WBm2K-ha3sa97C3t6T8cjA4Lkw==&ch=E8DvZ-wMCwBjtqHS3FkmKXJZh1OdYaOPBR6S3VBKFngSvxPr3-QvDA==
https://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001VmbvGnLC6woQiH7jZLstRnK9W7WboCwZwB1WbJ-YVbGL42vhDzCySs1Dg3dsTKLGJwsSyNnHzHeMb2qLqu9aGHitxtcVodAOjYr7TmbjU4u_zeWjpoCFgEaubgoaoaxuphJSQzynu0U=&c=k-IrVurYgmvKbEAFLza1FcfcrIP5WBm2K-ha3sa97C3t6T8cjA4Lkw==&ch=E8DvZ-wMCwBjtqHS3FkmKXJZh1OdYaOPBR6S3VBKFngSvxPr3-QvDA==


 

 

 

 

 



PUBLIC MEETING NOTICE TUESDAY 11/3 

 

 



 

 

 

BOUNCE OUT THE STIGMA 



 

MORE INFO AND TO REGISTER  
 

 

https://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001VmbvGnLC6woQiH7jZLstRnK9W7WboCwZwB1WbJ-YVbGL42vhDzCySsB3oS1F-0Vn2EzxLfGmNQSPrszvfAgveNBYfDPQ3nAvfyf19JwZite42ah0uTbfy_6W9NT9x_8f8o-ejkTo5g2aquhSWvHH1HJvmCizbQWh&c=k-IrVurYgmvKbEAFLza1FcfcrIP5WBm2K-ha3sa97C3t6T8cjA4Lkw==&ch=E8DvZ-wMCwBjtqHS3FkmKXJZh1OdYaOPBR6S3VBKFngSvxPr3-QvDA==


 

 

 

PUBLIC MEETING NOTICE THURSDAY 11/10 



 

 

 

 

 



VETERANS DAY 

 

 

 

 

 

ANNUAL HOLIDAY FAIR 



 

 

The Crawford Memorial United Methodist Church 

34 Dix St. will hold its annual Holiday Fair on  
Saturday, November 12th, from 8:30 AM to 2:00 PM 

 

Crawford’s Famous Apple Pies; Scrumptious Cookie Bar;  
Breakfast &amp; Lunch Snack Bar; delicious baked goods; the 

Christmas room offering a fabulous array of lovely holiday  
decorations and other exciting items not found in local stores;  
beautiful handcrafted goods; delightful and unique gift ideas;  

fun vintage jewelry; White Elephants with Books,  
Toys and the Holiday Room.  

 

Proceeds will benefit various Church efforts.  
For more information 

contact the Church 781-729-5056. 
 

 

 

 



AN EVENING WITH HARRY CUNNANE 

 

 



 

 

 

EPIPHANY CHRISTMAS FAIR RETURNS:  

 

 

Holiday Shopping, Kids Store, Crafts, Homemade Desserts and 
More 

 

All are welcome to join our community in celebrating the Parish  
of the Epiphany’s annual, renowned holiday tradition on  

Saturday, November 19th from 10 AM to 4 PM at 70 Church 
Street in Winchester. Browse through a variety of unique and  

beautifully crafted, warm and cozy gifts, and support this  
age-old tradition spanning three decades.  

  
In addition to items created by skilled and talented parishioners  

at the knit and craft tables, works of art, by parish artists,  
will be on display. Returning this year are vendors Studio  

on the Common, and Unite with Light Luminaria of Winchester,  
Food for Fido, John McConnell, Christa Bennett Pottery,  

Cashmere Resewn Mittens, Mei Mei of Lexington jewelry,  
and Linda Preston. New this year is a caricature artist.  

Choose from costume jewelry and White Elephant treasures  
of the past, among many other finds. To entertain the kids  

while you shop, check out the Kids Store for a "kids only" holiday 
shopping experience (no adults allowed!) where children  

can purchase family gifts, some crafts, and children’s books. 
  

This year’s Silent Auction will have items such as golf at  
Fishers Island, three holiday themed gift baskets, two handmade 



quilts, two tickets to a Boston Speakers series talk, a unicycle, 
beautifully made pinecone wreaths, nutcracker collections,  

sets of jigsaw puzzles for all seasons, plus other festive baskets.  
We will also sell homemade apple pies for $15 each, lemon curd, 
homemade jams, bread and butter pickles. All this in addition to 
cookies, breads, and treats for the holidays available at the bake  

table which make great housewarming gifts.  
Last year every single item sold out! 

  
The Knit and Craft table will again feature 600 Epiphany’s hand 
sewn hearts and many wooden crafts as well as aprons, knitting 

needle cases, and other holiday crafts. The café will offer a 
delicious menu and a nice place to gather with family and friends.  

  
Part of the warm and welcoming feel of Epiphany’s community  
are the people of all ages who dedicate hours of their time to 
preparing for and generously supporting this fair every year!  

Some of the proceeds will benefit local and global  
nonprofit organizations that the parish supports.  

  
Call the Parish of the Epiphany @ 781-729-1922 with any questions 

and/or visit us online at www.3crowns.org.  
Handicapped accessible and admission is free.   

 

 

 

 

EN KA TURKEY TROT 

 

https://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001VmbvGnLC6woQiH7jZLstRnK9W7WboCwZwB1WbJ-YVbGL42vhDzCySpz2Bf_6kQIFKj6BLiiwl9drItMvpwdW9QIyoD7lS9YnWwCCh3QJXnHc9JLebnJWq0dF_sZBoqL5VA3TztGsQigE4MI0Lha8Vg==&c=k-IrVurYgmvKbEAFLza1FcfcrIP5WBm2K-ha3sa97C3t6T8cjA4Lkw==&ch=E8DvZ-wMCwBjtqHS3FkmKXJZh1OdYaOPBR6S3VBKFngSvxPr3-QvDA==


 

 



REGISTER  
 

 

 

 

 

PUBLIC MEETING NOTICE THURSDAY 11/29 

 

https://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001VmbvGnLC6woQiH7jZLstRnK9W7WboCwZwB1WbJ-YVbGL42vhDzCyStKK7CArduVbu5ZoPy2TTE4Q2crxRz4lWFiVzO_IGhA2QI5GfdgeO3tvt87bCrsWwnD-VTVCiDZh4SpoYwqZV7iAEK5RVQpxzA==&c=k-IrVurYgmvKbEAFLza1FcfcrIP5WBm2K-ha3sa97C3t6T8cjA4Lkw==&ch=E8DvZ-wMCwBjtqHS3FkmKXJZh1OdYaOPBR6S3VBKFngSvxPr3-QvDA==


 

 

ALUMNI NEWS 
 



 

 

Are you a WHS Senior?  
Are you a parent of a WHS student or alumni? 

Are you a staff member of Winchester Public Schools? 

  
You are invited to join the Winchester Alumni Association 

Become a member HERE 

  
Winchester Alumni Association was launched in 2018 to  

support WHS alumni, staff and families in the many transitions  
of their lives after the 01890. 

 

Alumni who register through our database may receive information  
on upcoming Winchester events and volunteer opportunities,  

search for classmates, share news, and support current students  
and young alumni through networking and mentoring activities.  

 

Follow us on LinkedIn, Facebook and Instagram for our  
Alumni Spotlight Series that celebrates past WHS students  

now around the world or check out our website HERE. 
 

IMPORTANT INFORMATION 
 

WE WANT TO HEAR FROM YOU! 

 

If you have any pictures, news, updates, we want to hear from you.  
Please email us. We would love to share with the WHS Community! 

 

If you NO longer wish to receive the newsletter or you wish to  
change or add a new email address to your account,  

please email us or click on this link. 
 

To make a newsletter or a news blast submission, please email us  

https://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001VmbvGnLC6woQiH7jZLstRnK9W7WboCwZwB1WbJ-YVbGL42vhDzCyStSLQvkRvOxj-W1yBnAkIN4aAJopBvlct67Wce1SDZoNPXT9MF5SRnvbv3YVyITML1rCzVjMwNUTGcEB27HiyObRgpOwVYZkirkR4ekYs1YQLlLG7pXponIAGQ1JLoolf63ehibD2k5mpJARil0K9x6Z8VEEz0t2CMN1NwO3YCHpJ9luWCDT1nB3PuMAYoTmNlyhiR9XWftWON57PeuHQ72pyX-5wBNjW2aSY3KFDn-ArEp5nHSW2KlXxD-iuXV2sCL5OvhvQn7w9XdJvin0zj7qIsjqrsEk5etXGys9wu07HRVhYw0Vh6HyN5DWFBuOFmTCHooWHhUcDfUfheeLDOoYEOrXByrqN2SxNIgh0qogpd_GEPpyf-r3LD14pDCFG5Cd_sTd9tnY-zbycro_o3nh4neMlGCYLgnTkEHUead3gLhaZQT1ovu6gTQfj-V6UHTpvY2zGsyBACYxyrBijJwWT_pYKMyLjvsgXBJTpQ0rT46t3yh8ceKB9of1SJMub_IOl0rxqqzS8sxV2JgCGBB020lVc5vh-wWnOxSIF5M0jQ34Vh25FEh2xSrvbcd03Ro_lySxQDB9upJKdkw4OhP1rLNKEbWQEzU20il36w4AU-Vyc8XsYZM=&c=k-IrVurYgmvKbEAFLza1FcfcrIP5WBm2K-ha3sa97C3t6T8cjA4Lkw==&ch=E8DvZ-wMCwBjtqHS3FkmKXJZh1OdYaOPBR6S3VBKFngSvxPr3-QvDA==
https://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001VmbvGnLC6woQiH7jZLstRnK9W7WboCwZwB1WbJ-YVbGL42vhDzCyStSLQvkRvOxjEjjnLvNsMEROnPdED-2hF7OgQB-iIIaKYK-UGdU_2FM2oc5qLpe6NfVPCqfhGrNWDtEzvwmkRcTTnbAq6bN1gh2_17tXORgfJbPOV2ERlS-Q6uwl1Y5tb3_6jaP1sHfAWOrhmXPM9se8LK_kjLh_TstP7_jP3Pf3pICnEeBapSuL2vQ5r033fCqyszYwqtugFkqAoORQFf6m2TNkG9Ry9BsxYd-wWrfKjhoP5G2dDEA6jkLnPSCjKBw4-X8I9Sgyzo8N5ZL-e7rqAKSPdboi_XeItW93eeEWtOTKjcFoD9os-ZcrnZRNI89ZdGr2eJ_zvx4YWnzAaDmw90xRjBPpkUWLvfwir3oXH0SbEWVJ_h37YlXX79Ko8_3X9-mYQKOu1SrAog2Lx7c_9erylVRhd-c1P_sSHltfEtmnEdjCRaGvdI4UQbJMIzpgP5z0rWxD5yPYRmQiKh4c2oU5slzeuUyYoGs_rNQeVnLgckAm_Z6GzEnM8_e_p_fCOtqMhS0op7Ogzd_3wRd5_C7VYXzZKL_a1oM3lHgQM7eYsduy6tWWkGRZSpxsa99xEG1A5slfjKpK8WNkECyMlEINI0h_HlTw_2Eifwbz19CEkiKRqnk=&c=k-IrVurYgmvKbEAFLza1FcfcrIP5WBm2K-ha3sa97C3t6T8cjA4Lkw==&ch=E8DvZ-wMCwBjtqHS3FkmKXJZh1OdYaOPBR6S3VBKFngSvxPr3-QvDA==
https://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001VmbvGnLC6woQiH7jZLstRnK9W7WboCwZwB1WbJ-YVbGL42vhDzCyStSLQvkRvOxjIvWZXe_cjx1hGudlcL3Zm-4IebUJam4mt58HjmrJs0FqEMKsvra_nVOVgaeI7SE0YDf69az-hhJ8J0NLnOgTETmfE2fSrrqWb0j2Egplg4GyJa4jdpfDUt3kQ466UYH8BG0jtmrFcY52iIXj6NUAuIFXbU18EqnECUHcXkrxXt3vrvmgl6xelPqEnaotxv5pa7E7f2CvBAc8HPyxrZTIJHU5K44mXdNSuJ0otoMTMzZgN3UxwN_OOj3lDuXFN0hPTfg3Ref2JmxNhx_4aePhxbjfAVmmG0UCYphVbEUrAGv61ADnyCw61pBhgbJjB7Y5HfTGvbWxA9Gr8VpLT1IVgzFEG-1cQ3Jr1JG1Q30uN8v1PMOG1etj4xi5_zMHFf2igegIL5vx7dL3RlapXIg3HwoWAOvXZ3FsEV1FTXkV4ul3-0udIzmVZp2owAJpQHE30cdD1Ow5SzbblcqAWjhmMr37jSNA4Q04TPjTw3iw3M1xzqkpNsl0-wGnn7vnhLDmPumBQ_1vE_hQg0jCCHwK9WG1JL4q_NWN2gs6EgifVk0yeOoME7hegbWhRPiCsc5oqUswkwDEG0cL-P5bV_1vCdhPMw1lTXA4ytzEN7QnS4Ga_diSLa72VmVy79NfcQjX&c=k-IrVurYgmvKbEAFLza1FcfcrIP5WBm2K-ha3sa97C3t6T8cjA4Lkw==&ch=E8DvZ-wMCwBjtqHS3FkmKXJZh1OdYaOPBR6S3VBKFngSvxPr3-QvDA==
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NO LATER than 12:00 PM on Friday. 
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